Request for Review and Update of the GCSU Parking Allocation Policy 
WHEREAS on October 10, 2005, the Vice President for Business and Finance commissioned a parking and transportation review of the Georgia College & State University (GCSU) campus.
WHEREAS on February 20, 2006, the Parking and Transportation Review Committee recommended acceptance of the Walker Report of 2005 and a further needs analysis for additional parking facilities be conducted in 2008.
WHEREAS on April 21, 2017, the University President approved adoption of the parking allocation policy of implemented by then President Dorothy Leland in 2006 as University Policy Parking; and the Transportation Review Committee recommended acceptance of the Walker Report of 2005 and further need analysis for additional parking facilities be conducted in 2008.
WHEREAS over the last academic year, Resources, Planning and Institutional Policy Committee met with multiple stakeholders, including the Parking and Transportation Unit, to discuss the need for a review of the current parking allocation policy given the changes to programs, facilities, and parking near to the heart of campus since 2006. Additionally, there is a general discontent from the campus community related to parking availability near to the heart of campus.   
BE IT RESOLVED that we kindly request that the Parking and Transportation Unit, through the Division of Finance and Administration, to conduct a review and update of the parking allocation policy for GCSU by fiscal year 2025.
